@%V B & W Construction Co. of NJ Inc.

P.O. Box 574

Phone 732-967-1800
South River, NJ 08882

Fax  732-967-6330

March 10, 2023

DEAR RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES,

Please be advised that beginning on or about Monday, March 13th, weather
permitting, we will be closing the west bound lane of Smith Street from Elm
Street to slightly past Oak Street, Dak Street from Fayette Street to Smith
Street and Ozak Street from Market Street to Smith Street for a period of

approximately 5 working days so that repairs can be made to the storm
sewer system for the City of Perth Amboy.

The west bound lane of Smith Street from Elm Street to just past Oak Street
will be closed for 24 hours a day.

Oak Street from Smith Street to Fayette Street will be closed 24 hours a day.
Ozk Street from Smith Street to Market Street will be closed during working

hours only, 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM. During non-working hours Oak Street
from Smith Street to Market Street will be open to through traffic.

During this time, we ask that all residents and businesses located on Oak

Street between Fayette Street & Smith Street enter and exit Qak Street at
Fayette Street.

All residents and businesses on Qak Street from Smith Street to Market
Street enter and exit Oak Street at Market Street from 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM.

During construction, signs will be posted on the barricades stating that “All
Businesses Open During Construction”

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause you.
Sincerely,

B & W Construction Co. of NJ, Inc.

Member of Utility & Transportation Coniractors Association
Better Business Bureau of New Jersey



